
Scout Report  

Hello, Since September the Troop has increase to 10 members, we have done pioneering, 
Map reading, the fire safety badge , Entertainers badge, in the future we are going on the 
District May bank Camp, to take part in rafting and to meet with the Manhood wildlife and 
Heritage group. I would like to thank David Wren and Caroline for all the help they have 
given me since September.  

Steven Longland Scout leader  

 


